
Welcome to our Myrtle Trace web site for 2024! 

https://myrtletracesc.org/ 

 

On December 7, 2024, we updated our web site design to take advantage of 

improved web site design technology and to improve the security of our system. 

The navigation is similar to what you have been used to seeing. Here are a few 

differences: 

• The new web site has been developed using improved security options to 

better protect our system and its users. In order to improve privacy for our 

residents, the Board has decided to remove pictures, phone numbers, and 

email addresses from the pages for our board members and committee 

members. Read our news letters and other communications to find the 

contact information that you may need. Note that all the reports displayed 

from our web site present the the same PDF files that we used in our 

previous web design, without any modifications. 

• To simplify navigation, the menus offer 5 years of reports going back to 

2020.  

• We have removed the Photo Gallery from the menus. The gallery was 

dependent on community members having to maintain either free or paid 

accounts on various photo web sites such as shutterfly that required 

additional logins to access the photos. To improve security for our members, 

the Board decided to remove those links from our web site. 

• We moved the “Myrtle Trace Forms” link from the top level menu and 

placed it under the “Homeowners Resources” menu. 

• We deleted the “Other Useful Links” menu selection from the “Homeowners 

Resources” menu. The Board can decide to redesign that page if it is needed. 

 

https://myrtletracesc.org/

